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Enclosed are cultures of two of our spontaneous mtr mutants,which we believe
from the results of hybridizations of restriction digests to have deletions of

the complete mtr gene. Both strains have the genotype mtr col-4 trp-2 a.

I will send along a copy of our manuscript on the molecular spectrum of vegetative
mutants at mtr as soon as Davin Dillon makes the figure showing the complete sequence.

Should be just a few days, I hope.
Best regards,
[)M

David Stadler

J205 Biochemistry—Genetics Building | Telephone: (206) 543—1657



